
November 19, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley

1205 Pendleton Street

Office of the Governor

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Governor Haley,

We strongly disagree with the decision to remove the Confederate flags from Capitol grounds and
strongly support replacing them immediately.

Sincerely,

,~~
Phillip and Terri Edwards

141 linda lane

Prattville, AL 36067


